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PRESS RELEASE 
City of Leon Valley Shows Support for Our Exempt Businesses While 

Reminding Citizens to Stay Safe  
 

The City of Leon Valley purchased and began putting up signs in front of 

businesses to remind those traveling in and around our City that we remain open 

for Exempt Businesses and Essential Services and want everyone to support them. 

They also purchased public service safety signs to remind people to wash their 

hands, practice social distancing, and to be informed, be prepared, be smart, and 

be safe. These signs are designed to bring awareness to locations that have 

remained open so that those in the community can remember to support them 

during these trying times. These signs will be up as long as the Stay Home, Stay 

Safe Order is in effect. 

City Manager Kelly Kuenstler stated in a news release, “We should all stay home 

and heed the warnings of our elected officials to help flatten the curve on this virus. 

That said, if you have to get out for essential items or doctor’s visits, please stop by 

your local businesses and help support the staff. The employees have all been 

deeply affected by the stay home order and can use all the support you can give.”  

Interim City Manager and Chief of Police Joseph Salvaggio stated, “Essential 

Businesses remain open and critical to our ability to stay home for such a long 

period of time. I feel for their employees and know that they need to feel supported 

and be supported during this time of need. While we truly need to stay home as 

much as possible, if you get out, remember your favorite restaurant or mom-and-

pop store needs your support. Please support them as you can, and tip them well 

for their service.”  
 

For further questions please contact Joseph Salvaggio at 

j.salvaggio@leonvalleytexas.gov or at 210-559-0101.  
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